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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 19th November 2021 

Children in Need   

               If you haven’t yet made a donation and wish to please do this through ParentPay using 

the following link: 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=5547 

Head Teacher’s Award 

Congratulations to Lily who is 

this week’s recipient of the 

Head Teacher’s Award. 

Skylar’s Missing Note                           

Last Friday, Classes Penguin & Puffin thoroughly enjoyed a 

performance called Skylar’s Missing Note by representatives 

of The Leeds International Piano Competition.  Years 1 & 2 also 

took part in workshops learning about rhythm and doing a 

pigeon dance!  All the children were enthralled by the 

performance and had a great time taking part in the workshop. 

 

Senior Pupils                                                

The following children have been awarded their 

Senior Pupil badge: 

Agnes    Esme     Paige    Will H               

Well done! 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=5547

